

**ሳ**ペበር ሊ ኦ ነሪና

Avatiligiyiit

Department of Environment

Ministère de l'Environnement

Jim Noble
Chief Operating Officer
Nunavut Wildlife Management Board

December 21, 2006

Jim;

## RE: Submission for Session 3 of Special meeting #12

I have been having some technical and time difficulties in assembling the additional submission materials in time to meet your deadline. As per our discussion, this letter is a formal request for an extension to allow us to get all of the additional materials translated and delivered to you.

I will be able to have all of the English documents to you by the end of today, December 21. I will also be able to have almost all of the translations to you by the end of today as well. There is one document, the "Dumond 2006 Muskoxen Report", which has posed some translation difficulties. The translators are working diligently on it, and are trying to finish it today. I will send it over as soon as it comes in.

Again, my apologies for the inconvenience, and thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely

Stephen Pinksen